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COVID – 19 ANNOUNCEMENT 
The health, safety, and well being of our patients, staff and community is our number one priority. We will be following the recommended COVID-19 guidelines to ensure we keep everyone safe. 

At this time, we will be operating within our normal hours. We have no intention on canceling appointments, surgeries, etc. We will be following these guidelines to make sure that everyone is as safe as possible. We do ask our clients to follow these protocols in order to make sure everyone has a safe experience in our facility. 

1. Low Contact Appointments 

· Upon Arrival please call our office at 954-964-5557 to let us check you in. We ask everyone wait in their vehicles with their furry baby until we call you to come in. 

· We do have sinks with disinfectant hand soap in each exam room, and we ask each and every client to wash their hands as soon as they enter the exam room. 

· Please follow the social recommendation during this time, by maintaining a distance from others, and refrain from shaking hands or other human contact. 

2. Low Contact Prescription/Diet Refills

· Please call our office at least 1 hour in advance when you need any prescriptions or prescription diet refills so we can have it ready for you.

The precautions we are taking as your trusted Veterinarian Hospital include:
1. Disinfecting and sanitizing  our clinic with the same disinfectants that we use in our surgical suite.
2. Staff members are washing their hands before and after each patient’s appointement. 

3. If you or a family member are not feeling well, we ask you to please stay home and reschedule your appointment
4. Staff  members are not allowed to come to work if they are not feeling well, and asked to seek or receive medical attention. 

5. We are staying up to date on all government updates from the Center of Disease Control and the Florida Health Department

Dr. Renato Mendez and the staff of Quality Care Animal Hospital thank you in advance for understanding and following these guidelines
